
 

The Friends of LRGS 
 

 

November 2023 

Dear Parents, Guardians, Governors, LRGS staff and OLs, 

 

LRGS Burns Night Ball, Saturday 27th January 2024 

 

The Friends of LRGS are delighted to invite you to our Burns Night Ball, a Scottish 
themed, glam, glittering and grand gathering, and the highlight of our fundraising 
events. We hope you will be able to join us, bringing along your guests too. We would 
love to welcome the new LRGS families. 

LRGS Burns Night is on Saturday, 27th January 2024 in the Ashton Hall at Lancaster 
Town Hall. The evening includes a reception, a Scottish piper, the Burns “Address to 
a Haggis,” and a three-course dinner (see menu choices on WisePay). There will be 
a school charity raffle, optional whisky tasting, and dancing to a live Eskrigg Ceilidh 
Band – no past dance experience is necessary! 

Tickets cost £55 per head and are now available to purchase on Wisepay. Those who 
do not have access to Wisepay, can order tickets from the email below. We are able 
to offer tables of ten guests, as well as smaller ticket numbers, with a choice of menu 
options. All proceeds go directly to the Friends of LRGS, in support of our school. We 
would welcome any donations of raffle prizes and whiskies to be left at City View. 

 

We really hope to see you, and please support LRGS if 
you can! 

Kind regards 
 
Radmila Balastikova 
The Friends of LRGS trustee and the event organiser 
 
  
Charity Commission Reference No: 1053685 

 

Email: lrgsburnsnight2024@gmail.com 
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